

St Joseph's Catholic Primary School

Watford Way Hendon London NW4 4TY

Tel: 020 8202 5229 Fax: 020 8202 5530

Email: office@stjosephs.barnet.sch.uk

Interim Executive Headteacher: Dr J Lane
Deputy Headteacher: Miss Z Flitton

Dear Parent/s and Guardian/s,

The Reception Classes are taking part in a sponsored Fun Run on Wednesday July 5th. As part of the Fun Run, your child will run two laps of the KS2 playground.

By taking part your child will have lots of fun, improve their fitness and support their school to buy needed resources.

Please return all sponsorship money by Monday July 10th.

On behalf of the Reception Team and the Reception children, thank you in advance for your generosity.

Kind regards
The Reception Team